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CEFC is necessary to push our cities to become more walkable and bikeable, making 

them more pleasant, fiscally sustainable, and reduce carbon emissions. Local cities 

demand local control, yet history has shown that they will not make progress on 

these issues without a state mandate. CEFC is not perfect, but is far better than the 

alternative: business as usual.  


